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The Board of Directors of Blackheath Golf & Community Club is elected at its Annual General Meeting held every August.
There are nine Directors, seven of whom are elected by the Full Members of the Club and two who are elected 

by the Social & Community Members.  The President is elected by the Directors. 
 Members can access information relating to  the Club’s management and financial administration by contacting 

the Club’s General Manager on (02) 4787 8406.

Current Directors (as at 24 September 2023)

Name Position Email Address

President Ian Foulsham  ianfoulsh@gmail.com

Vice President Lynne Pressley lynnepressley@gmail.com

Club Captain Brian Tulloch briantulloch7@gmail.com

Vice Captain Michael Lonergan mick.lonno@gmail.com

Board Member Henry Herron henryherron3@gmail.com

Board Member Rodney Tubbs r.tubbs@sport.usyd.edu.au

Board Member Ross Delaney delany7@iinet.net.au

Board Member Christo Macartney christo.macartney@cahoots.com.au

Social & Community Member TBA

Social & Community Member TBA

Director of Golf Darrin Walden proshop@blackheathgolf.com.au

Position Name

Finance Henry Herron

Match/Greens

Marketing/Sponsorship/Membership Rodney Tubbs

Convenors of Committees (as at 24 September 2023)


